
Report to the WKU Sisterhood on the  

100th Anniversary of the 19th Amendment Celebration 

The WKU Sisterhood funding in the amount of $14,000 has allowed us to complete the 
following activities since November 2018— 

Leveraged funding through the Boyd-Lubker Visiting Scholars Program in the amount of $5,000. 
This program will pay for one-half of the speaker’s fee in April. Met with Boyd-Lubker Visiting 
Scholars Committee on January 28, 2019 (and next meeting scheduled for 4/1/19). 

December/January Negotiated and Signed Contract with Elaine Weiss for visit to WKU April 30, 
2019. February processed payment for ½ of speaker’s fee and travel expenses for Elaine Weiss 
visit to WKU. (Speaker’s fee held in trust until event; agent confirmed receipt of payment on 
2/22/2019). Elaine Weiss will visit with two classes (morning and afternoon) attend luncheon, 
present keynote speech and attend reception following lecture that evening on April 30th. 

January ordered 30 hard copies of Elaine Weiss’ book via WKU Bookstore for use in PS 374 
Women and Politics. In March 200 paperback books will be ordered via the Warren County 
Public Library at a substantial discounted rate, and those will be distributed at the event on April 
30th. 

February 7, 2019, held campus-wide committee meeting with our WKU and community partners 
to talk about program planning for 18 months period. 

Developed Press Release with Tommy Newton, WKU Public Affairs, Media Relations, to be 
sent out about March 1st.  

In progress—marketing and advertising materials, social media plan, website creation to be 
hosted through Kentucky Museum.  

Our expenditures to date include: 

Date Amount Payment  Purpose 
January 2019 $   756.00 WKU Bookstore Purchase of books 
February 2019 $6,500.00 WME (Agent for Elaine 

Weiss) 
½ speaker’s fee and travel 

    
Total $7,256.00   

 

Again, we thank you for the funding and the opportunity this has given us to promote the 100th 
Anniversary of the 19th Amendment. Please let me know if you have any questions. I can be 
reached at 270-745-6192 or 270-303-9368 or by email at Victoria.gordon@wku.edu. 


